
26th Annual 
Thanksgiving Community Dinner 

Thanks to Bill and crew! 
Another successful event! 

Over 200 were served! 

www.moose1572.com    
   Keep more up to date!     

See all the pictures & videos!  
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MOOSE - It’s all Connected! 

Accomplishments 
abound at the Moose; 

activities, fun and 
fellowship; this fall we 

had it all!   

 
Special Olympics Charcoal  Fundraiser  

Check Presentation Jan. 17 
Thanks Ann and friends! 

 

25th Annual Pork Fest;  
Mission Accomplished! 

See inside for major winners list. 
What a great time by all those 

that helped! 

1st Local Hero meal was 
held for Stevens Point 

police on Nov 16th, 
thanks Moose Legion 

Committee, and officers!  

3rd Semi-annual 
Vets Breakfast 
Thanks Moose 

Legion and 
friends! 

1st Annual 
CMN Dart 

Tournament 
Thanks Kim & Barb 

Members Christmas Party 

Thanks so much Sue H 

the inaugural event went 
fantastic, also, thanks to all 

that helped or joined us! 

Check out 
the new grill  

nights, 
starting in 
January! 

Special Opportunity! 
“girl band” warm-up! 

Tuesday, Dec 19th 



Call Sue Hintz (715)252-1126 or Ed Prokop (715)630-1111 regarding 
anyone in the Moose Family that is ill, injured, hospitalized, passes 

on or has an immediate family member pass on.  WE can do a 
Moose ritual service, or assist in a family gathering and/or meal. 

Call of the Moose 

Published monthly by : 
Stevens Point, Lodge 1572 Inc. 

1025 2nd St N. P.O. Box 284 
 

Bulk Postage paid  
  Stevens Point, WI 54481 

Phone 715-344-3224 
 

Published as part of annual dues.  
E-Mail:   spmoose1572@gmail.com 

Web Site:   www.moose1572.com 

Recuperat ing :  

Al Hintz 
Donna Merrick 

Terri Hullin 
Al Rasmussen Sr. 

Paul Meronk 
Sharon Mras 

 

It took a little while; 
hope you are ALL better! 
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 In Our 
Thoughts : 

Alfred Beaulieu 
Gayle Sandford 

Board of Officers 

Governor …….…....……....Jim Gliniecki 
Jr. Past Governor…....Steve Hodgkins 
Jr. Governor….…………...Val Omernick 
Prelate………….……………......Ed Prokop 
Treasurer…..…....……Brandon Somers 
Administrator…..………....Mark Wanta 
1 Year Trustee……………………..Al Hintz 
2Year Trustee……….……Steve Brazzale 
3 Year Trustee….….Adam Waltenberg 
Sgt. At Arms…..….…....….Morrie Karch 
Inner/Outer Guard…......Dave Gervais 
Territory Manager….…..……      
Legion Ambassador….….……......Geno  

 

Don “Big D” Gilbert 
(loss of brother) 

Emil Burclaw 
Al Klein 

Richard Mansavage 

Well, thanks for all those 
that made the end of our 
year so successful, from Homecoming to Christmas parties, 
and so many in between; everything went great. 

Come on in during the holiday season and spread or share in 
the joy of Moose.  We are going to be having a number of 
events that are annual, but with a different twist.  Starting 
with the New Years Eve “old timers party” to the Fisheree 
that is in DuBay again.  The Valentines and Centennial meal 
and meetings are things to plan on.  

We may be having a monthly meeting for both the ladies and 
men to join voices and planning abilities on the third or 
fourth Monday.  Make sure you are heard, and let us know 
when you can help. 

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays -  note special hours of 
the social quarters through the new year. 

Our Defending Circle  
was broken: 

Dear Co-workers:  Ladies,  

A big thanks goes out to the 
ladies for the wonderful Halloween Haunted House and 
party, the kids (and a few adults) really had a great time.  

We are planning many different meals over the next few 
“2nd Wednesdays”.  We have a lot of fun for you to 
participate and help with. 

Thanks to Sue H and her crew for the fantastic Christmas 
party she put together, thanks for all that came to enjoy!  

Remember the centennial and the next 5 - 10 year planning 
meetings.  We need your assistance to continue our success!
  Sally Worzella, New Senior Regent, (715)-341– 0715 



Name:                                           Age:  

Christmas Coloring Page 
 — — — — Cut off line———————————————————————Cut off line — — — —  

Return to Social Quarters before Dec 22nd to enter contest! 



It is amazing how much 
paying Moose Dues can 
save you in a year! 

As you know, we try to thank everyone as best we can.  I wasn’t able to 
get a newsletter out over the end of November until now as we waited 
for things to get set up.  We have a 6 to 12 week cycle for getting things out to our members.  If you’re 
coordinating an event, chairing month or have an idea don’t wait until the “previous newsletter is out”, 
get the information out asap.  I get plenty of “comments” on how things are wrong in this letter, 
information is generally changed (the actual grammar etc. mistakes are mine, not the proofers) and 
information needs to get to me ASAP:)  

Remember; the social quarters is just that!  It is a place for members and guests to enjoy an afternoon or 
night of fun or just relax!   Let’s keep it that way!  The Moose Lodge belongs to all members! (Most 
bartenders are members too!)  So, when discussions get heated about specific topics, take a step back and 
reflect the other person’s opinion and agree to disagree!  Our boards, employees, volunteers and members 
deserve support and appreciation - it is a tough job to try and please everyone!  Let’s remind ourselves the 
purpose of the LOOM and WOTM is to work together towards our common goals.  Let’s continue to do great 
things!  Come to a meeting, add your ideas to the agenda:)  Come back and help make them happen - a good 
idea needs more than a start!  

Thanks for the comradery and fun to the 6 who went on the trip to Mooseheart for Treelighting.  Those that 
did not attend...mark it down {Dec  1st ‘18} for next year, an event you won’t want to miss! 

Remember one very important thing; WE ARE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER!    
     See you here,  Mark - Admin.,  Club Mgr. 
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Having a Wedding or Anniversary? 
 

Book a wedding or anniversary for special pricing under $25/person  

(tax & tip additional).  Valid on bookings made by 12/31/17.  See special contract.  
 - 2 meat dinner - Chicken + one  entrée with "homemade" stuffing and chicken soup 

 - linen on the head table, cake & gift tables,  champagne for bridal/anniversary couple! 

 -  cocktails through dinner service  - 2 types of tap beer / tap soda  
 -  bar rail mixers , limited service  -  $25 Brownies or hors d'oeuvres!  
 

We seat 350 (up to 400 w/ 2nd seating) . .   We have full service food & refreshments . . . 

      We have openings for your event . . .             We have fantastic wood dance floor . . . 
 

Your lodge is the most reasonably  priced in the area!  

Call Mark at 344-3224 to book your date. 

Centennial Committee  :  Mtg. January 22nd, 5:30 ish 
We will set up some dates for fundraisers and for fun! 

 See posters/powerpoint for $ and details.    We need super 
turnouts and some more great fund raising ideas, the centennial 

“year” starts next June already! 
 

5 - 10 Year Planning Committee - All Welcome 
 See powerpoint for information on current points of interest. 

All ideas considered, specially if you have a plan and chairperson!! 
Meeting Date:  February 26th     Meeting Time: 5:30 PM  

Karaoke Contest: 

Open to card 
carrying members! 

Qualify for State 
Competition to go 
to international to 
compete for $5000 

January 26th; 
Here! 

Events in the near future: Fisheree, Ash Wednesday Meal, Valentines, 
Saint Patrick’s Day & Beef Fest - watch the posters & powerpoint! RSVP! 

Sorry about the light 
print on the calendar 
page, it will be better 

in next issue. 



HELP WANTED 

 Some Staff positions still available; refer 
someone, you may  get a reward! Come meet 

our new waitress and bartender! 

Tell your grandkids, college or high school! 

Ash Wednesday Meal -  

  Wednesday,  Feb 14th; 
    the ladies will be making : 

Fish - Shrimp  

with potatoes, veggie and dessert 

Big Winners - Last Summer Drawing 

$300 - Steve B    TV & Grill - Christine A  
Casino Trip  -  Barb S    $100 - Sharon P   

Tablet - George S 

Special Notice From the Lodge Directors:  Bring this in filled out completed 
(in full) to the Social Quarters to receive up to $2 off any refill.  One per 
member, 2 member household - see Sue.  Name: _________________  
E-Mail Address: ___________________ Cell/Home #: _____________ 

WOTM & Special Wed. Meals 
All Welcome 

RSVP - Bring Friends All Meals  
4:30 - 6:30   

 

 
 

 Dec. - 27th  $1.50 Burger 
Or Dbl Burger Basket  $5! 

 Jan. - 10th $8 Hot Beef 
w/potato & dessert  

Jan. - 24th $9 Shrimp Bskt. 
w/chips or fries   

 Feb. - 17th 
4 - 5:30 Valentines Dinner  

 Details to follow $15? 
Dancing to follow 
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Big Winners - Pork Fest 
$350 - Kathy M     $150 - Kathy H      

 $100 - Russ K 
Grill - Paul M     Tablet - Roger S 

Big Turkey  -Barb S   Basket - Nancy M      

Mailer - Judy H 
Over all winner(s)  Moose Members 

The Officers of the LOOM say; 
Thanks to the following committees! 

Homecoming headed by Scott S 

Vets Breakfast headed by Legion Committee  
Pork Fest headed by Mark 

Thanksgiving headed by Bill  
Police Meal Thanks  headed by Steve H 

Hot H2O Rework headed by Craig, Gary & Paul 

Scott would like to thank all those that 
made the annual Homecoming fundraiser 
a success.  He would urge you to tell the 
donors thanks in person; Kwik Trip, Lakes 
Gas, McCain Foods and Dairy State Cheese.  
Hope to see you all next year, it really is 
fun!  Thanks for the mentorship Geno. 

Social Quarters Etiquette 
1: Have Fun! 

2: We Love you here! 
3: Refrain from belittling fellow members! 

4: Offer suggestions with support! 

5: Show appreciation; oh yea, have fun! 
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Mailing Label Here 

Fun, Food & Fundraising for Moose  & Community 
Notes from the House Committee   

 There will be price increases  
 Our Friday & Grill menus are being rewritten 
 Our drinks and specials are being adjusted 

 Broasted Chicken “bigger” 
 Pollock will be “upon request” 

 Cod will be our “regular fish meals” 
 

Notes from the Executive Board 
 Monthly Community Donation 

 Buckets, Barrels and Boxes 

 Food (dry and perishable) 

 Cash for any of the events 

 Clothing for Vets and Community    

 
Sunday, December 17th 
 

Buffet  
10 (ish) - 11:30 am 
Event 10 AM—Noon 

Kids’ Christmas 

Menu will be great scrambled eggs, 
American fries or hash browns, kiel-
basa, sausage/bacon etc.  Juice, milk 
& coffee. Light dessert bars.   

Adults $6.50 Kids 6—10 $4.50  

Children under 5 free  

23rd Annual Family Fisheree                   Saturday, February 10th 


